
Picone Construction Corp. completes renovations to
Leonardo Da Vinci High School 
November 10, 2014 - Upstate New York

Picone Construction Corp. has completed interior renovations to the Leonardo Da Vinci High School
located at 320 Porter Ave. Improvements made to Madonna Hall and Koessler Administration
Building included demolition and abatement, carpentry, millwork, doors and frames, hardware,
drywall, painting, vinyl composition tile, carpet, electric, restroom accessories, and new lockers.
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